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Ningbo-Zhoushan Port Operation update

Dear Valued Customer, 

With reference to the recent announcement by the Ningbo Meishan Island International Container 
Terminal (MSICT), also known as the Ningbo Meidong Container Terminal, regarding the 
suspension of all operations and shut down of the port area after a COVID-19 test of a staff member 
showed a positive result, we would like to provide an update of overall situation. 

Operational Situation

- Ningbo Meishan Island International Container Terminal (MSICT) has stopped operations of 
container gate-in and gate-out activities from 11th Aug until further notice. 

- Other terminals in Ningbo-Zhoushan port are operating normally. 

- ONE’s main terminals in Ningbo-Zhoushan port are Ningbo Beilun International Container 
Terminal and Ningbo Daxie International Terminal, therefore there is no immediate impact on 
our operation caused by this scenario so far. 

- However, some vessels originally planned to call MSICT may move their calls to other terminals 
which in turn may impact upon our operations in the future. 

ONE will continuously monitor the local situation in Ningbo and keep you informed with updates as 
further developments unfold. If you require any information on specific shipments or sailings, please 
contact your local ONE customer service team or account manager.

Yours faithfully,

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd.


